
3. JENNIFER STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Area Engineer reported on the feedback received arising from the public meeting held 

recently to hear the residents’ views on the proposed kerb and channel plan for Jennifer 
Street. 

 
 A revised plan incorporating the residents’ requests was presented for approval and 

distribution to the local community. 
 
 The Board decided that the new publicity plan incorporating three street tree options be 

approved for distribution. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


